
Honorable Chair of the Joint Committee on Transportation and Members,

Please Vote NO on HB2015
NO on Driver cards for people who do not have legal presence. They must have proof of legal 
residency. We already hashed this out in 2014. Oregonians don't want people to get a driver 
card unless they are here legally!! This idea was defeated in 2014 as the attached picture 
shows in a demographic of the voters by county who defeated this idea. This bill insults the 
voters of Oregon.
Sincerely,
Janice Dysinger
Gresham, Oregon


